
WHERE WERE  
YOU ON OR  
AFTER 9/11?

IF YOU WERE AT GROUND ZERO,  
TELL YOUR DOCTOR!

YOU MAY HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO 
CONTAMINATION.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS OR ANY COMMUNITY ISSUE,  
PLEASE CONTACT ASSEMBLYMAN PAT BURKE’S OFFICE

PHONE: 716-608-6099

EMAIL: BURKEP@NYASSEMBLY.GOV

VISIT THE OFFICE AT THE SOUTHGATE PLAZA
1074 UNION ROAD, WEST SENECA, NY 14224

PATRICK
BURKE
NEW YORK STATE ASSEMBLY


